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I am opposed to SB210.  Voting by mail gives many more people the opportunity to 

vote.  Restricting voting to just one day is ridiculous. Standing ln line to vote is 

ridiculous.  Voting by mail has worked well for Oregon - there is zero evidence of 

fraud or abuse in numbers that would sway an election, so there is no reason to 

change the status quo. 

 


